
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/21/2014 4:39:00 PM 
To: 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Park PD? 

Thank you, have a good weekend! 

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 4:38 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Park PD? 

HI Sid, 

Jennifer Kalafut is going to review this for us. So you could request the meeting with her. 
Thanks, 

Best, 

Julie 

Julie A. Fitch 

Chief of Staff to 

Commissioner Carla J. Peterman 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phon 3-3134 

SB GT&S 0274742 

mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 12:22 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Mobile-Home Park PD? 

Julie -

Are you working on the Mobile-Home Park proceeding? If so, would you be interested in 
talking to PG&E about the PD? If so, I'll have Sally set something up. 

Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 

PG&E Is committed to protecting our customers' privacy Tolearn more, please visit rfttp://www.pge com/about/companv/orivacv/customer/ 


